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Dear Parents 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

MACMILLAN  COFFEE MORNING and visit classrooms 

Next Friday, 26th September, we will be holding a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan cancer. 

Once the children have gone into class please head to the school hall where coffee, tea and 

cakes will be available free of charge. We would just ask for a donation into the box for 

Macmillan cancer. The coffee morning is from 9 – 11am so feel free to pop in at anytime. If you 

cannot come to the coffee morning but would like to make a donation towards this great cause 

then please send the donations in an envelope next Friday and I will put them into the box. This 

is also a great opportunity to meet other parents. 

 

From 9:20 classrooms will be open for you to visit your children and watch them learning. You can 

sit with them and join in with the job they are doing, say hello to their new teacher and look at 

displays. This is not a parents evening, so the class teacher will not be able to spend a great deal 

of time talking to you as they are continuing to teach the children but it will give you a chance to 

see what happens every day in school.  

 

END OF DAY 

 A polite reminder that school finishes at 3:15pm – children cannot be allowed to leave early 

unless for an extraordinary reason which you need to come in and discuss with me.  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Thank you for supporting us by making sure the children look smart coming into school every day. 

The overwhelming majority now have proper uniform including smart school shoes. Please ensure 

that all jumpers and cardigans are named as we have lots in lost property already and we cannot 

return them to the correct children as they do 

 not have names. Please note uniform is only sold on a Wednesday from school office. 

 

PE kit is still a problem as some children who do not have it in school.  This is embarrassing for 

them at the beginning of the lesson when they have to search through spare kit to find suitable 

clothing. Please ensure that they have PE kit in school by Monday. 

 

 

 

Best wishes  

 

Meg Dawson 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY – more information about events will follow when needed 

Friday 26th September 9:00 – 11:00 

Open morning for parents with children in Year 1 – 6 along 
with coffee morning for Macmillan Cancer.  

Meet your child’s new teacher, other parents and look around 

school. 

26th, 29th, 30th September 

1st October 

Book Fayre from 3pm – 4pm in school hall. A good 

chance to buy Christmas presents! 
Week beginning 29th September Cycling proficiency 

1st October Photographs – individuals and family 

Friday 10th October Mrs Evans and Mrs Folley’s class sharing assembly and coffee 

morning 

Wednesday 15th October Year 1 and Year 2 visit to Over Farm 

17th October Mrs Hall’s class sharing assembly and coffee morning 

22nd,23rd,24th October  Residential trip 

24th October  Break for half term holiday 

Monday 3rd November  Back to school 

Week beginning Monday 3rd 

November 

History week in the Juniors – “The Savage Stoneage.” 

Thursday 6th November  Parent’s evening 3:30 – 7pm 

Friday 7th November  History week assembly – all parents welcome 

DRESS UP DAY! 

Infants – “Down on the farm” 

Juniors – “The Savage Stone age” 

Friday 14th November  Year 4 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 21st November  Year 5 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 28th November  Year 6 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 5th December Reception class sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Friday 12th December  Year 3 sharing assembly and coffee morning 

Monday 15th December  Infant Christmas performance – 1:30 and 6pm 

Wednesday 17th December  Christmas dinner 

PTFA NEWS 

Our next PTFA meeting is on Monday at 3:30 pm. There is a crèche 

available for any age children for the duration of the meeting.  

WE REALLY NEED NEW MEMBERS TO SUPPORT THE PTFA IN 

ORGANINSING AND PLANNING EVENTS. We support the school in 

important projects and raise money to benefit all of the children. 

PLEASE HELP! 
 



 

Friday 19th December  1:30 pm  Carols and readings 

School finishes for Christmas holidays at 2:30pm.  

 

2015 
Monday 5th January  Return to school after Christmas holidays 

Monday 12th January  Young Voices concert in Birmingham 

Friday 13th February Finish for half term break 

Monday 23rd February  Return to school  

Thursday 19th March  Parents evening 

Friday 27th March  Finish school for Easter holidays 

Monday 13th April INSET day for staff 

Tuesday 14th April  Children return to school after Easter Holidays 

Friday 22nd May Finish for half term break 

Monday 1st June  Back to school 

Thursday 9th July Parents evening – drop in to meet next year’s teacher 

Friday 17th July  Finish for Summer Holidays. 


